
Memo to: Board of Trustees 
Memo from: Derek Citty 
Date:  January 20, 2013 
Re:  Personnel Recommendation 
  
 
For your approval administration recommends: 
Susan Stirewalt   Assistant Principal  Stuard Elementary 
 
 
 
Background information on the process: 
When Stephanie Adams was named the Principal at Vandagriff the Assistant Principal position at Stuard 
was posted.  The district received twenty-seven applications, seven of which were from our current staff 
members. 
Three of our internal candidates were selected for the approved AP pool.  Mr. Shelton, Stuard Principal, 
interviewed all three internal candidates and recommends Ms. Stirewalt as the new AP for Stuard. 
 
Background information on the candidate: 
Ms. Stirewalt has served the students of Aledo ISD since 1989.  She has been a PE teacher, taught 3rd and 
4th grade and since 2000 she has been the Language/Math/Dyslexia Teacher at both Stuard and most 
recently at Coder Elementary.  She earned her B.S. in Curriculum and Instruction from Texas A & M 
University and her M. Ed. in Educational Leadership from Lamar University in 2011.  She was chosen as 
the Marva Collins Elementary Teacher of the Year in 2013.  In addition, she completed the Aledo 
Teacher Leader Academy in 2013. 


